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29 April 2024     Ref. No.: PO-LTR-2024/04-62 
 

 
 

Dear Parents of New Students: 

 
 

Subject:  PA No. 18:  ADMISSION OF NEW STUDENTS, SY: 2024-2025 

 

 

We regret to inform you that as of the moment we recently received an 

instruction from the Ministry of Education and Higher Education (MOEHE) 

Circular No Sr.#: 2935/2024, dated 22 April 2024 that the school is not 

allowed to admit new students from all levels as well as transferees within 

Qatar for the 2024–2025 academic year.  

  

The school is currently seeking help from the Philippine Embassy as there are 

more than a thousand students to be displaced if this cannot be resolved. 

  

In this regard, we are asking for your kind consideration and understanding 

to extend your waiting time until 1st week of June 2024. Should there be any 

development, we shall notify you accordingly. 

 
 
Truly yours,  

 
 

ALEXANDER S. ACOSTA, PhD 
School Principal 

 
/nhing.po-ltr-23-24.doc. 

 
 


